
 

              

              

                 

             

           

               

             

              

            

             

           

Exhibit K  

Align Educator  Compensation  Systems  with New  Credentialing  Policies  

and  Address  Teacher  Shortages  

Joint  Priority  with  Professional  Educator  Standards  Board  

ESHB 2261 (2009) directed the development of an enhanced salary allocation model that aligns 

state expectations for educator development and certification with the compensation system and a 

plan for implementation. In its 2013 report the Quality Education Council proposed a new career 

ladder model for educator compensation, linked to the two levels of certification defined by the 

Professional Educator Standards Board, with recognition of experience, degree attainment and 

National Board certification, but many fewer salary “steps” than the current schedule. The Board 

urges the Legislature to adopt legislation that aligns the new system of professional certification 

with a new model of professional compensation. The Board also asks the Legislature to support 

systemic measures proposed by the Professional Educator Standards Board and the Superintendent 

of Public Instruction, in partnership with the school districts, Educational Service Districts, and 

higher education to address a persistent and multifaceted problem of teacher shortages. 




